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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF THE SCHOOL (STD XI & XII) 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings from Indian School Muscat. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the Board of Directors, Indian Schools in Oman is 

conducting the following programme in the month of January 2021 as per the information 

given below.  

  

Sunday, 10th January 2021 

Time: 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

Name of the Programme: Felicitation of Commerce Toppers 

  

Commerce Toppers of AISSCE 2020 are being felicitated by the Muscat Chapter of ICAI 

(Institute of Chartered Accountants, India). There will be a talk on the challenges and 

prospects of CA as a career followed by an interactive session with the students and 

parents. Commerce students and those who wish to pursue CA as a career are invited to 

attend the programme. 

  

The programme is being hosted by Indian School Al Seeb over ZOOM platform and it will 

be broadcasted live on YouTube for the students and their parents. The login details will be 

sent shortly. 

  

With warm regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 

Principal 


